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Reminders: 

* I hope you all had a fabulous 

Thanksgiving Break! I am thankful for all 

my students and their families!  

* Tuesday Folders and VIP folders are 

coming home this Tuesday. Please let me 

know if you have any questions. Please 

return by Friday.  

* Please encourage your student to read 

each night for 20 mins not just 5 times in 

the whole month to reach their reading 

log minutes.  

  What We’re Learning: 
 

Reading: We will be working on our 

reading comprehension and discussion 

skills through “Story Works” articles.       

 

Writing: We will focusing on creating 

expository texts.  

 

Math: We will be focusing on shapes 

and their attributes 

 

Social Studies: We are moving back 

into Social Studies this week!         

Important Dates: 

Week of 

Nov. 30th    
 

December 1st  

Reading Log Due  

 

November 30th – December 4th  

Book Donations  

Book Fair is open  

 

December 2nd  

Mrs. Williams’s Math Class 

will be taking Math MAP test  

 

December 3rd  

Tree Lighting at 6 

 

December 4th  

Winter Social 6-8 
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